
Dan and Ted,          

I wanted to thank you both for bringing a resolution concerning JDSF to the board.  This is an important 

step.                                                                

sincerely,                                                                           

Paul Schulman, Caspar Community Board member and                                                                                                  

co-chair of the Mendocino Trail Stewards 


